
TVES thankful for performing
arts instruction
To the community,

Tahoe Valley School’s Performing Arts Program would like to
thank Tiffany Carter and Marcia Sarosik for the instruction
and direction with the first Tahoe Valley Performance of “Red
Riding Hood.”

Along with the assistance from Ethan Niven and Emery Mulligan,
60 students studied acting, singing and dancing with the final
performance of “Red Riding Hood” being performed to a packed
house on April 8.

Students  will  continue  developing  their  performance  skills
until June, with a final “Mini-Glee style” performance.

A special thank you to the Lake Tahoe Education Foundation for
its  generous  support  of  Tahoe  Valley’s  Performing  Arts
Program, which will continue again next year with performing
arts being integrated into the regular curriculum as well as
with the on-going after school program.

Mark Romagnolo, principal TVES
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